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(hand-written) 

Dear Adami, 

w.o. to J. George Adami, 
Sept. 24th, 1908. 

The more I dip into your book the better I like it. I am sure you will be gratified with its reception. I hope you have had a good summer. We went to Scotland and had a very pleasant trip in our motor. I am slipping the Academic harness for the winter -after 34 years I feel it is time to have a break and the v.c. has given me leave. I am off to Paris, Lyons, Montpellier and the Italian University towns. / I would like·· so much to see Francis, a McGill man - aC:,eundem I have written to Petersen and Shepherd. I do not know qow it is arranged or of it is possible. There were a few in the old days. Love to L.M.C., 
Yours, 

w.o. 
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